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Parents and Carers, 

 

What an amazing end to our 2018 school year. We would again like to thank all our P-2 community for the ongoing 

support of their children and our College. We have a community that works together and through our values of Learning, 

Responsible, Inclusive and Pride, we make every opportunity for our students a meaningful and purposeful one. 

Finishing off this year, some of our highlights include: 

Prep Celebration/Graduation 

As our Prep students officially finish their first year of formal schooling, they all our Prep students received a 

certificate of completion, as well as a Keyring memento. With their graduation hats on their heads and their first year 

behind them, our students sang their final song, really encapsulating the effort of the children (and of course, 

teachers).  

Focusing specially on English and Maths, our Preps have worked really hard this year to improve individually and each 

of our wonderful teachers have taken every step to ensure that every child makes growth. Thank you to our Prep 

community for the brilliant support and flexibility when changing the venue at the last minutes, due to the extreme 

weather conditions.  

We would like to wish all our school community a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year. Please take this 

time to spend time with your family and friends, rest up and be ready for 2019. Our work for 2019 is already well 

underway and we are looking forward to beginning the new year with you and your child/children, once again.  

                   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Matthew Naudi 

Junior Years Assistant Principal 
 

 


